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Summit Woods, Westmount’s crowning glory, is gaining ground

March 2016,

Dear Fellow Citizen,

I am happy to announce that the City of Westmount is proceeding with a project that will join Summit 
Woods to the parkland to the north by the simple expedient of removing the roadway that divides them. 
�is road, which was part of Summit Circle, has been closed to tra�c since 2009. We are removing a 
whole acre of asphalt and adding over half an acre of forest – including 75 new indigenous trees. 

Not only will the crumbling roadway, the signposts, and the guard rails be gone, but Summit Woods 
will be knitted together with kindred green-space. (See the before-and-a�er drawings below and on the 
following pages.) Instead of a road, there will be a gravelled winding footpath. �is delicate transformation 
will increase the area of our contiguous natural park at the Summit from 30 to 50 acres.

A government grant will pay for one-half the cost of the project. �is means that it will cost Westmount 
taxpayers approximately $400,000 – which is $600,000 less than it would cost to rebuild this section of 
roadway for vehicles. And we will also save the $10,000 a year that the road used to cost us in upkeep. 
For more information, please go to our website at westmount.org. 

We hope you are as enthusiastic about this transformation as we are. For your City Council, the Summit 
always comes out on top. 

Yours very truly,

Peter F. Trent,
Mayor
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